Cc12
COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - June 28, 2022
CW (PM) - Report No. 26, Item 4

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] Development on 80 Glen Shields Avenue ( vicinity Dufferin Street and Glen Shields Avenue )
Date: May-31-22 1:10:23 PM

-----Original Message-----

From: Genny Iori

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 1:06 PM

To: Alan Shefinan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cec: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; rosanna.defrancesco@vaughan.ca; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; glenshieldsratepayers@gmail.com;
Subject: [External] Development on 80 Glen Shields Avenue ( vicinity Dufferin Street and Glen Shields Avenue )

Good morning Councillor Sherman

One remaining question is still unanswered to the residents of Glen Shields. You have been negotiating / working
with the developer and his team for more than a year. it was not once mentioned in any of your newsletters. Last
evening all other counsel members stated no support for the proposal. It would mean a lot to the community

for you to clarity your position. The developer must stay within the existing zoning by law. My feelings are
shared by the majority of residents in Glen Shields. =~ We don’t appreciate the threat, that you continuously make
regarding the OMB. Were all aware, but they also have standards to be met, and we are quite willing to speak at
their hearing, if it comes to that.

Concerned Tax Payer



